
November 16, 2020 

 

Good afternoon, 

As cases of COVID-19 continue to surge across the state, Gov. Brown 
announced last week a two-week freeze starting Wednesday, Nov. 18, and 
ending Dec. 2. 

Some of the freezes include: 

•     Limiting social get-togethers to no more than six people 
•     Limiting restaurants and bars to take-out and delivery only 
•     Closing gyms and fitness organizations 
•     Limiting grocery stores and retail stores to 75% capacity 

What does this mean for Clackamas Community College? There are no direct 
impacts to colleges in the governor’s two-week freeze. Classes being held in 
person will continue as scheduled, and all other online classes and virtual 
student services will continue. Athletics is currently on hold for two weeks due 
to a confirmed COVID-19 case. 

Reminder, if you have a class on campus, you must complete the COVID-19 
Daily Self-Health Checklist prior to coming on campus. If you have tested 
positive for COVID-19 or have been exposed to someone who has 
COVID-19, contact your instructor(s) or College Safety at 503-594-6650. 

If you have any questions about the status of your classes, please contact 
your instructor(s). For up-to-date information about COVID-19 and CCC, 
visit www.clackamas.edu/return-to-campus. For student resources, 
visit www.clackamas.edu/student-resources. 

Also, I ask that you continue to wash your hands, wear a mask, and watch 
your distance. 

Stay safe and be well, 

President Tim Cook 

https://www.clackamas.edu/docs/default-source/general-forms-and-documents/coronavirus-daily-self-health-checklist.pdf?sfvrsn=22358068_12
https://www.clackamas.edu/docs/default-source/general-forms-and-documents/coronavirus-daily-self-health-checklist.pdf?sfvrsn=22358068_12
tel:+15035946650
https://www.clackamas.edu/return-to-campus
https://www.clackamas.edu/landing-pages/student-resources

